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KDA Marketing Advisory Board Meeting March 13

The Kansas Department of Agriculture’s (KDA) Marketing Advisory Board will meet at 10:00 a.m.
on Thursday, March 13, for its initial meeting to discuss the goals and objectives of KDA’s
marketing program as well as develop strategies to provide feedback and recommendations to
KDA'’s marketing team. The meeting will be in the multi-purpose room at the Kansas State
University’s International Gains Program Building, located at 1980 Kimball Ave., Manhattan, Kan.
66506.

The meeting is open to the public. Individuals who have questions about the meeting should contact
KDA'’s marketing and trade director, J.J. Jones, at JJ.Jones@kda.ks.gov for more information.
Persons who require special accommodations must make their needs known at least two days prior
to the meeting.
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